
 
  

 

 Theme: Scream Machine 

This half-term, our Year 5 theme is Scream Machine.  
 

English 
Your child will: 
 
 

In Year 5, our focus text is ‘The Viewer’. Connected to this text, the children will be focusing on narrative 
writing where they will learn about: 

 Figurative language, including the use of personification, hyperbole, similes and metaphors.  

 Setting descriptions  

 Diaries 

 Relative pronouns and subordinating conjunctions 

 Writing an alternative ending to a story 

Mathematics 
Your child will: 
 
 

Number and Place Value 

 Read, write, order and compare numbers to at least 1000000.  

 Count forwards or backwards in steps of powers of 10 up to 1000000.  

 Know negative numbers, count forwards and backwards with positive and negative whole numbers 
including through zero.  

 Round any number up to 1000000 to the nearest 10, 100, 1000, 10000 and 100000.  

 Solve number problems and practical problems.  

 Read Roman numerals to 1000 (M).   

 Add and subtract numbers mentally.  

 Add and subtract whole numbers with more than 4 digits.  

 Use rounding to check answers to calculations.  

 Solve addition and subtraction multi-step problems. 

 

Wider Curriculum-Please see cover page 
 

Key dates  Reminders 

 

 Wednesday 7th September- 
First day back at school.  

 Inset days Monday 5th and 
Tuesday 6th September. 

 Friday 16th September – 5O 
Mini Olympics.   

 Term  finishes 14th October  
 

 
 

PE  
PE days 
5O - Friday 
5B - Wednesday 
Children can come to school in their PE kit on their PE day. PE kit should be worn. 
This is a burgundy or white T shirt and blue or black shorts/jogging bottoms. 
Football kits are not allowed.  
 

  Uniform  
School uniform must be worn at all times (except for PE day).  
Please send your child with a water bottle every day.  

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other 

We value the support of all parents and carers. If you feel that you can help in any way with the work we are covering then please let us know 
or if you would like any further information regarding this term’s curriculum please do not hesitate to contact school. Thank you.  
Mr O’ Donnell, Miss Beeby and Miss Ward. 

 
 

How you can help 

Reading- Please read with your child at least 3 times a week and write it in their 
diary. 
Spelling - Learn your child’s spellings with them ready for their Friday spelling test.  
Practice your child’s times tables as often as possible.   
Check Seesaw regularly for homework, news and to see examples of your child’s 
work.  
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